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Deadline Extended for Abstract Submissions
We have extended the deadline for accepting proposals for presentations and sessions for the 2014 Adaptation in the Great Lakes Region  
conference. The new deadline for submissions is March 28, 2014.  
 
About the conference: The conference will bring together practitioners, policy makers, and researchers to learn about and discuss strategies for 
increasing the region’s resilience to climate change. Individuals and groups interested in presenting at the conference are invited to submit an abstract 
for their participation in the Conference in one of the four following ways: an individual presentation based on a project or paper, a 90 minute panel 
presentation with multiple speakers, a poster presentation, or a 90 minute, hands-on training session. 

Conference organizers have identified the following priority themes around which proposal can be submitted:

Registration is Open!
Interested in attending? Registration is now open and includes three-day access to all sessions and panel discussions, hard copies of conference 

materials, and meals. Registration closes June 8, 2014. Space is limited. 

Register at: http://graham.umich.edu/glaac/capstone2014/registration

•	 Adaptation and the Great Lakes
•	 Adaptation strategies, indicators, and monitoring
•	 Financial instruments, economics, and insurance
•	 Ecosystem, human, and public health

•	 Enhancing the resilience of vulnerable populations
•	 Local communities
•	 Natural resources/natural resource management
•	 Uncertainty and decision-making

To submit a session proposal or to learn more about the Adaptation in the Great Lakes Region conference, see:  
http://graham.umich.edu/glaac/capstone2014.


